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JUNIOR VOLUNTEERS LEARN AT HALIFAX REGIONAL
Kendall Warrick Coordinates Summer Program

 ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC. (June 14, 2010)—Halifax Regional’s Junior 
Volunteer program is back in full swing this summer under the leadership of 
Kendall Warrick, coordinator for the second time.
 A Roanoke Rapids native, Warrick is managing the activities of 35 Junior 
Volunteers at the Medical Center. “This will be an excellent learning experience for 
the volunteers. They’ll work in approximately 20 departments of the Medical 
Center, assisting employees in many ways,” said Warrick.  They also will plan a 
Patient Appreciation Day.
 “Most of the Junior Volunteers are interested in a career in the medical field, 
so this experience will be valuable to them in identifying their fields of study in 
college,” added Warrick.
 Warrick also is interested in the healthcare field.  She said her experience 
coordinating the junior volunteers program last summer increased her 
organizational and managerial skills.  “My experience last summer was rewarding, 
and I feel more comfortable in the hospital environment now.”
 Warrick is a student at East Carolina and will begin nursing school in the 
fall.  A graduate of Halifax Academy, she is the daughter of Tina and Michael 
Warrick.

                                                          ###
 

About Halifax Regional  
Halifax Regional Medical Center is licensed for 204 beds, including psychiatric and nursery.  A 
non-profit organization, Halifax Regional is fully accredited by the Joint Commission. For more 
information, visit www.halifaxregional.us.
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